
FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

Hello everyone, 

Parent Teacher Student – 3 Way Meetings 

Over the past few weeks, teachers have been busy making assessments 

of learning to write timely and relevant mid year reports for your   

information. Reports will be sent home this week for your early     

information, and then we welcome and encourage you to join us for 

our 3 way reporting conversations next week. Information shared  

during the meeting will be relevant and appropriate to your child’s 

learning and participation, therefore, whatever their age, they are able 

to be a part of the conversation. We encourage our students to be 

responsible for their own learning, therefore it is important that they 

are a part of the meeting. Please bring your child along, and include 

them in the feedback process. Further information regarding the  

booking system is included in this newsletter. 

 

Student Health and Attendance 

Please ensure that you are mindful of keeping students home from 

school when they are showing signs of being unwell. We have lots of 

children currently coughing, sneezing and with runny noses. While  

attendance at school is very important, to keep us ALL healthy we 

would appreciate it if children DO NOT come to school when they 

are unwell.  

 

End of Term 2 

Just a reminder that this term is eleven weeks long – an extra week 

than we normally have. Term 2 will finish on Friday 2nd July.  Term 3 

commences on Tuesday July 20th as Monday the 19th is a statewide 

professional development day. 

 

Jeanagh Viney 
Jeanagh Viney 

Principal 
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June 

Thursday 17th Kindergarten Cross 

   Country Event 

 

Week beginning 21st Parent/Teacher/

    student meetings 

Tuesday 22nd Prospect High Taster 

   Day 

   All School’s Cross   

   Country 

Thursday 24th Free Dress Day 

   Reader’s Cup Inter-

   School Final 

July 

Thursday 1st Reading Celebration 

Friday 2nd  Last day of term 

Assembly Hosting Roster 

Early Childhood - Thursdays at 

12.10pm 

17/6 Prep Mason/Eyles 

24/6 Mr Ankin - hosting 

Primary - Fridays at 11.15am 

18/6 5/6 Hawkins to host 

 5/6 Cini to share 

25/6 5/6 Chatterton to host 

 2/3 Johnson to share 

 



SCHOOL ASSOCIATION NEWS 

As advertised on Facebook our next School Association Meeting is tomorrow at 3.15pm at Hagley Farm School, the 

exact venue has yet to be decided. Everyone is welcome to attend and the agenda is contained in this week’s       

newsletter. 

Anna Clark 

Chairperson 

AWARD RECIPIENTS 

Merit Certificates 

Primary:  Mackenzie, Archie, Zander, Josh G, Conroy, Emily, Zena, Phoenix, Rylie, Ruby R 

Early Childhood:  Havana, Harrison, Parker, Parker P, Cody P, Kenzie, Harry, Mana, Rafferty, Isaac, Harry, Mila 

GT4GC 

Primary:  Sienna B, Taylor G, Ethan D, Phoenix 

KINDERGARTEN CROSS COUNTRY  

Our postponed cross country event will be held this Thursday at 2.00pm. Spectators are most welcome but you will 

be required to sign in on your arrival. QR Codes and paper forms will be available at the school oval. The event will 

commence at 2.00pm. 

GRADE 5/6 SPORT 

Sport this Friday is at home again at Hagley, we will playing 

Mole Creek. The games will commence at approximately 

12.45pm.  

As Mole Creek are only a small school we are uncertain 

which teams will be playing.  All those not involved in 

games against the visiting school will be training. 

GRADE 5/6 CAMP INTENTION SURVEY  

Last week we emailed grade 5/6 parents a link to a survey regarding 5/6 camp. It is important that this survey is   

completed for each child. Should you have not received the email please contact the office so we can resend it to 

you. Thank you to those families who have already completed it. 



Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

Parent/Teacher interviews will be in week 10 of this term, commencing Monday the 21st of June and finishing Friday 

the 25th of June. The Tuesday appointment session will be our late session finishing @ 7pm. The other days will be 

after school hours. 

Interviews will be for all students from K-6 and they are strictly 10 minutes. Your child’s teacher will discuss with you 

your child’s learning and wellbeing over the first half of the year. 

Bookings (see below) will be open Tuesday the 8th of June and will close on Thursday the 18th of June.  

Go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and enter the code 9fazr 
 

   

Enter your details 

 

 

Select the teachers you wish to see 

 

 

Select the appointment times that suit your family best 

 

 

When you click FINISH your selected bookings will be emailed to you immediately. In this email will 

be your arranged date and time. If you do not receive your email, please check your junk-mail, or 

enter the event code again and check your email address spelling.  

Update your details if the email address is incorrect.  

DO NOT DELETE the email you receive. Keep it somewhere safe. You may need to refer back to it 

at a later date. 

 

REMEMBER TO ADD YOUR APPOINTMENTS TO YOUR CALENDAR - reminders will not be sent home. 

If you are unable to make a booking using the online system please contact the school office on 6392 2272 

Bookings must be finalised by Thursday 18th of June at 5pm 

 

If you need to view, cancel, change or print your bookings: 

 

• Click on the link in the confirmation email you received after you made your bookings 

 

• OR return to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and enter the code and the email address you used when making 

your bookings. 

 

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au
http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au






LAUNCESTON SWIM SCHOOL 

Swimming, Water Safety and Fun all in one 

5 Day Intensive Learn to Swim Program July school 
holidays  

Be ready for school swimming 

Monday 5
th
 July to Friday 9

th
 July 

Booking required by Friday 18th June 

Indoors, warm, qualified AUSTSWIM instructors 

Classes to suit all levels, from beginner 

to stroke correction for children from 4 years of age. 

For more information please call 

Launceston Swim School on 6343 3565 

email: swim@launcestonswimschool.com.au 

KEEPING ACTIVE WHILE LEARNING A LIFE 
SKILL  

 

mailto:swim@launcestonswimschool.com.au

